
Georgia State Womans College 
Valdosta, Georgia 

June 15, 1942 

TO THE PARENTS OF G.S.W.C. GIRLS: 

Within the next few days, you will receive a bulletin of the ^ 
College devoted to a War Bond Scholarship Campaign which will be came 
on by our students for the duration of the war. 

Already our various student clubs and organizations have raised 

more than $400.00 for this fund. 

The bulletin explains the object of this student campaign, and 
any contribution, small or large, that you or your friends may wish to 
make will be greatly appreciated by all of us. 

With all good wishes, I am 

V VOUTS. 

Frank R. Reade 


